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After carefully reviewing the situation in the State of Manipur in
consultation with the State Administration, the Commission has decided to
offer following alternate Centres to the candidates of the Imphal (Manipur)
Centre of the Civil Services (Preliminary) Examination, 2023, which is to be

held on 28t May, 2023:

Aizawl (Mizoram)
Kohima (Nagaland)
Shillong (Meghalaya)
Dispur (Assam)
Jorhat (Assam)
Kolkata (West Bengal)
Delhi

I CE A R

The Centre change option will be available to the candidates of Imphal
Centre through the Intefactive Voice Response System (IVRS) facility. A
message in this regard will be sent to each candidate on his/her registered
mobile number with the Commission. The candidates must use their said

registered Mobile Number to avail this facility through IVRS.

Alternatively, a candidate may also reach office of any District
Administration in the State of Manipur to contact the UPSC on the following
telephone numbers 23070641, 23381073, 23384508 & 23387876 from
12:00 noon of 17th May, 2023 till 05:00 p.m. of 19t May, 2023. The timing
of operation of these telephone numbers will be from 12:00 noon of 17th

May, 2023 to 5:00 pm of 19th May, 2023 (except 10:00 pm to 8:00 am on



each day). The District Administrations will have the data of all these
candidates. The District Administration will allow a candidate to make call
to the UPSC’s above helpline telephone numbers for availing Centre change

facility.

Moreover, the option of change of Centres for such candidates will
also be available on the Website of the UPSC from 12:00 noon of 17t May,
2023 to 5:00 pm of 19th May, 2023 on round the clock basis.

The option to change Centre of the Examination is also available to

those candidates who have already downloaded their e-Admit Cards by now.

On receipt of Centre change options from the willing candidates
through any of the above modes, they will be allocated to the Venues of their
chosen Centres and accordingly, their new e-Admit Cards will be released. A
message confirming the change of Centres shall be sent to each such

candidate on his/her registered mobile number.

The fresh e-Admit Cards will be available for downloading from the
UPSC’s Website. Further, these e-Admit Cards will be available at the State
Headquarters as well as District Headquarters for collection b)} the
candidates. Additionally, the e-Admit Cards will also be delivered at the

residences of the candidates through Post Offices.
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